
 

 

 

 

 

5th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Firstly, a huge welcome back to the new school year!  It was lovely to see all the children arriving this 

morning looking very smart in their new uniform.  They have all settled in very well to their new 

classes and we have had a welcome back assembly this morning for all children in year 1 to 6.  New 

class teachers will be working hard over the next couple of weeks to establish new classroom 

routines and to ensure that the children are settled and happy in their new class environments. 

 

Uniform and Bookbags 

A reminder to all parents that our school uniform consists of: 

 White shirt or polo shirt;  grey trousers or skirt; plain red jumper, cardigan or sweatshirt; 

black shoes 

 

PE kit (to be worn on PE days): 

 Plain black track suit bottoms or leggings (shorts can be worn underneath); plain red tee 
shirt; trainers; school red jumper or a plain red sweatshirt or fleece over the top 

 

All items of uniform/PE kit should be plain with no branding or logos visible (apart from the school 

logo.) 

 

Please also ensure that the children come to school each day with a school book bag.  Due to issues 

with space, we are unable to accommodate other bags/backpacks in school. 

   

I’m sure that you appreciate how important maintaining high standards of uniform (including book 

bags and PE kit) are to ensuring high standards throughout school, and I am very grateful for your 

continued support.  If any parents are struggling in relation to uniform and/or book bags, please 

contact the school office for assistance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Key Stage 2 Pick Up 

 

In order to assist staff with ensuring that the children are delivered safely to adults collecting them 

at the end of the day, we are trialling the use of class collection zones in Upper School playground at 

the end of the day.  Please can adults collecting children assemble at the labelled flagpole of their 

child’s class.  The class teacher will then walk the children out to that area and hand over to the 

waiting adults.   

 

Children in Year 5 or 6 will only be permitted to walk home themselves if we have received written 

permission for them to do this.  Please complete the form sent home with your child today and 

return to school as soon as possible if you wish your child to do this. 

 

I would also like to remind you that children should only be collected by adults or those over 16 (this 

includes siblings.) 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  If you have any queries or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Mrs A Young 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


